
Tuesday 26th November 

Flu Vaccine Day in school 

Thursday 28th November 

Parent/Carer Sleep Workshop  

6-7pm.   

https://bit.ly/SleepWebinar2024 

Thursday 27th November—Tuesday 

3rd December 

Book Fair in school  

Friday 29th November 

Christmas Fair 330-5pm  

Rec/Y1/2 dismissed from church at 

315pm  

Sunday 1st December  

Advent Family Service at St Paul’s 

church at 1030am  

Monday 2nd December 

Y1 and Y2 Nomad Rangers Forest 

School—wear warm layered clothes 

and suitable footwear  

Y6 Police Visit  

Friday 6th December  

Y6 trip to Slavery Museum  

Monday 9th December  

Y3 Forest School activity linked to the 

Stone Age—wear warm layered 

clothes and suitable footwear  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our children have been making us proud recently and representing our school at sporting events.   

A group of year 3/4 children took part in our Trust, ‘just Join In’ event at Canon Sharples where they 

took part in blind football, boccia, archery and curling. They were excellent ambassadors for our 

school.  

A group of year 5/6 children took part in an indoor athletic event with Chorley Sports at Albany High 

school, they again were excellent representatives of our school. It is always a great pleasure to hear 

such positive feedback from staff. A huge thanks to our staff who give up their time to provide this 

opportunities for our children.  

Also, a group of Y6 children visited Chorley local council chambers on Friday to take part in a 

Fairtrade event as part of UK Parliament week. They answered questions confidently and represent-

ed our school well.  

Our girls football trophy also arrived this week, with Adlington St. Paul’s 2024 engraved on the side. 

We celebrated it with the whole school and are extremely proud of our team.  

Don’t forget to follow us on X @StAdlington and our Facebook page to keep up to date with what’s 

been going on in school.  

We know the Christmas period can be a difficult time for some of our families, as we approach this 

time of year, please remember that we are here to help and support, you only need to ask. 

Thank you as always, for your continued support and understanding.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Burger 

Headteacher  

November 25th  2024 

Reception 98% 

Year 1 95% 

Year 2 91% 

Year 3 93% 

Year 4 98% 

Year 5 96% 

Year 6 94% 

Whole School 95% 

Message from our Literacy Ambassadors and Mrs 

Chidgey 

As we mentioned last week, our book fair is back. 

This year, we are running a competition to win a 

book token to spend at the book fair. The closing 

date is Monday 2nd December.  

A letter has been sent out to explain more.  

Don’t forget to visit our book fair afterschool or at 

the Christmas Fair on Friday 29th November 330-5pm. Help us raise money to buy new books.  

https://bit.ly/SleepWebinar2024


November 25th 2024  

As we live so close to a railway line, it is 

important that our children learn how to 

keep safe.  Children have taken part in  les-

sons linked to railway safety and we have 

been awarded a certificate of achievement 

following their completion .   

Upcoming Events  

Tickets are available to book for our Nativity and Carol Concert 

Thursday 12th December 6pm—Nativity 

Friday 13th December 2pm—Nativity  

Wednesday 18th December 2pm—Carol Concert  

Please book these via email bursar@adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk or phone 01257 

480276  

Christmas Trees will arrive in school on Thursday 28th November, if your child would 

like to bring in a decoration to place on the tree, they are more than welcome to do so. 

Our trees will be free to a good home on Friday 20th December, so please contact the 

school office if you know someone who is in need of a tree.  

Friday 29th November is our Christmas Fair 330pm-5pm all are welcome to attend. 

Children are able to come to school on Friday in their uniform but wearing their Christ-

mas Jumper while it is our Christmas Fair.  

Wednesday 18th December is Christmas Jumper day (with their uniform) this is also 

our Christmas lunch day in the school hall. 

Friday 20th December is Christmas party day so they can wear their Christmas jumpers 

but they do not have to wear their uniform. School closes at 315pm as usual.  

mailto:bursar@adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk

